
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week III 
Sunday Cycle A 
W/day Cycle I 

TWENTY THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Day of Special Prayer for Education 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 9th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Mary & Alan Statham (RIP, 
Ann.) 

Sun 10th Twenty Third Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Day of Special Prayer for Education 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Alice Caldeira (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Sarah & James Devine (RIP, 
B’day Intention) 

Mon 11th Ferial No Public Mass 

Tues 12th Most Holy Name of Mary 1:00pm Requiem 
Mass 

Margaret Edmunds (RIP) 

Wed 13th St John Chrysostom, B, D 9:30am Mass José Mamczur & Sean 
McCombe (RIP) 

Thur 14th Exaltation of the Holy Cross 9:30am Mass Mary Wood (RIP, Ann.)  

Fri 15th Our Lady of Sorrows 9:30am Mass Eamonn Hallmark (RIP) 

Sat 16th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 17th Twenty Fourth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Evangelii Gaudium Sunday 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Eddie McGuire (RIP, Ann.) 

11:00am Mass Clare Huxley’s Intentions 

 Please note the change in Mass time on Tuesday this week due to the Requiem Mass at 1pm 
 

 EVANGELII GAUDIUM (Home Mission) SUNDAY: Our second collection next weekend (16th/17th 
September) is for Home Missions. Evangelisation is an essential work of the Church. At all levels and 
through every avenue we can utilise, we are called to share the Good News of Jesus Christ with our 

neighbours and within our local communities. This collection will help the local Church to share the 
joy of the Gospel. Thank you for your support. 

 
CATHOLIC CERTIFICATE IN RELIGIOUS STUDIES: The diocesan Catholic Certificate in Religious 

Studies (CCRS) will resume this month, with both an online course or daytime classes in Wythenshawe. 
Details are available at: www.educationshrewsbury.org/formation-development/ccrs or enquiries to 
ccrs@diocseofshrewsbury.org. 
 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: It was a pleasure to welcome back all the pupils 
on Wednesday morning; there was a buzz of excitement in the playground as friends met and exchanged 
details of their holiday experiences. Everyone is looking forward to the year ahead! We will keep you updated 
of all the wonderful experiences that will be taking place throughout the year.  

On Wednesday, 20th September St Luke’s will be opening its doors to St Luke’s Lion Cubs babies and tots group. For 
more information please see the poster in the porchway. 
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“Prayer is the place of refuge for every worry, a foundation for cheerfulness, a source of constant 
happiness, a protection against sadness.” (St John Chrysostom) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 

Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 

Claire Taylor 
Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Harry Gorse 
Tom Wood 
Fabrizio Motta 
Bernard Whim 
Tonnie Woods 
John Hodgson 

Clare Huxley 
For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
REST IN PEACE: We had last week the very sad news of the sudden death of Eamonn Hallmark, aged 67 

years; a parishioner of St Luke’s, one of our dedicated Sacristans and regular reader at weekday Mass, 
Eamonn died peacefully at his home on Thursday, 31st August. Please keep Eamonn, his wife Sue, and all 

his family and many friends in your prayers at this difficult time. May he rest in peace. 
Also, please continue to pray for the happy repose of the soul of Margaret Edmunds, late of Helsby, who died 

on 12th August, aged 86 years. Margaret’s Requiem Mass will be held at St Luke’s Church on Tuesday, 12th September 

at 1:00pm, followed by burial at Helsby Cemetery. Please keep Margaret and all her family and friends in your 
prayers at this time. May she rest in peace. 

 Your prayers are also requested for the repose of the soul of Canon Ted Harrington, retired in Ireland 
previously of our Diocese, who died on Tuesday, 5th September. A memorial Mass will be arranged in Diocese in the 

weeks ahead. Please keep Canon Harrington and all his family and friends in your prayers. May he rest in peace. 
 

CALL FOR MUSICIANS & SINGERS FOR 11:00AM MASS: We would like to invite any musicians or 

singers to support the music at St Luke’s at 11am Mass. There will be a short practice from 10.20am if 
you can come earlier. Age is no barrier – young or old are all welcome! Please ring Veronica in the first 

instance on 07754884484 if you are unsure or have any questions, or speak to either Veronica or 
Margherita after Sunday Mass. 
 

CHURCH FLOWERS: Many thanks to you all for your generous contributions to our recent collection for 
Church flowers. Fantastic amounts were raised—£135 (St Luke’s) and £47.20 (St Cuthbert’s)! Both Flower 

Groups would like to thank you all for your continuing support. 
 

DIOCESAN WEEKEND RETREAT: There will be a weekend retreat taking place at The Shrine, 

Holywell on 27–29 October 2023. On “Mary, Mother of the Word in Sacred Scripture” it will be run by Fr 
Neill Robb, a priest from Shrewsbury Diocese, and Miss Barbara Davies, Coordinator for New 

Evangelisation in Shrewsbury Diocese. More information can be found on the poster available on the 
Church notice boards. 

 
SHREWSBURY LOURDES HOSPITALITY: The Annual General Meeting will be on Saturday, 30th September at 
2pm at St Chad’s, Cheadle, Stockport SK8 2AF. Please register your attendance, send apologies or items for the 

agenda to secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk or text/call 07451 249267.  
 

COFFEE MORNINGS AND SOCIAL EVENTS: We are very much in need of more people to run 
the monthly Coffee Morning at St Luke’s, and to assist in organising other social events for our 
whole parish to enjoy - St Luke’s and St Cuthbert’s. If you think this is a way in which you could 

contribute to the life of the parish, please contact the office on the usual email, 
stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com. 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £892.19. Standing orders 

received in August raised £2124.00. Your constant generosity to our collections is very much appreciated. If 
you are making an offering to Church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s Frodsham”. Thank you. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Weekend 16th/17th September 2023  Second collection for Evangelii Gausium Sunday (Home Mission Sunday) 
Monday, 18th September 2023  Joint Coffee Morning in St Luke’s Parish Centre, 10am–11am 
Weekend 24th/25th September 2023  Foodbank Collection at both churches 

 

mailto:secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk
mailto:stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com

